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BULLETIN NO. 05-21

TO: ALL GULF COAST LICENSEES

FROM:    DONALD BRYAN, ACTING COMMISSIONER

RE:   LICENSEES AFFECTED BY HURRICANES KATRINA AND RITA

The recent hurricanes which have ravaged the Gulf Coast have affected many out-
of-state licensees of the Department.  The Department is well aware that the hurricanes
have disrupted the businesses and the lives of many of our licensees, destroying records
and uprooting licensees.  The Department has already received inquiries from some
licensees asking if any accommodations can be made regarding license renewals.

The Department is sympathetic to the problems facing these licensees. We invite
any licensee affected by these storms to contact the Department.  Within the bounds of the
Department's discretion, we will attempt to accommodate and address special needs on a
case-by-case basis.

If you are contacting the Department by mail please include all relevant
information pertaining to your special circumstances and mail your request(s) to the
appropriate licensing unit(s) found below:

Insurance Producer Licensees:

Licensees in affected areas with licenses expiring October 31, 2005, should contact
the Department if they have not received renewal notification or to discuss special
circumstances including the need for late renewal.  Requests for replacement licenses and
change of address should be submitted to the Department and are processed without fee.
Renewal services for this time period are available on our website without the need for a
renewal form at:  http://www.state.nj.us/dobi/inslic.htm

Contact information for Insurance Producer licensees:

Department of Banking and Insurance
Insurance Licensing Services
PO Box 327
Trenton, NJ 08625-0327
Email:  inslic@dobi.state.nj.us
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Phone:  609 292-4337

Banking Licensees:

Contact information for Banking licensees:

Licensing Services, Banking
NJDOBI
PO Box 473
Trenton, NJ 08625
(609)292-5340, Ext. 50243

Real Estate Licensees:

Requests for duplicate licenses should be submitted to the Real Estate Commission
in writing and can be sent via fax.  There is no charge for duplicate licenses.  Changes of
address must be reported to the Commission and the form may be downloaded from the
Department website at www.njdobi.org/recforms.htm or can be requested by telephone.

Registrants with the Bureau of Subdivided Land Sales Control should report any
problems in filing amendments to their registrations or filing their annual reports in
writing to Robert Carter, Chief, Bureau of Subdivided Land Sales control, New Jersey
Real Estate Commission.

Contact information Real Estate licensees:

New Jersey Real Estate Commission
P.O. Box 328
Trenton, N.J. 08625-0328
Email: realestate@dobi.state.nj.us
Phone: 609-292-8300
Fax: 609-292-0944

 _____9/30/05                         /s/ Donald Bryan                     
Date Donald Bryan

Acting Commissioner
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